
Bankside Close, Coventry, CV3 4GD



Property
Description
A fantastic opportunity to purchase
this two bedroom flat in a popular
location, needing some modernisation,
but will be a great investment for
someone looking to add to their
portfolio. Nestled in a peaceful and
secluded position, yet strategically
positioned for Jaguar Landrover at
Whitley and convenient to the A46
southbound towards Leamington,
Warwick, and the M40, this property is
to be sold with NO CHAIN.

In brief, the accommodation comprises
an entrance hall, spacious lounge, fitted
kitchen, two double bedrooms and a
family bathroom with shower over bath.

Externally the property benefits from
allocated parking and a brick built
garage, surrounded by communal
gardens. 

Current Rent PCM - £625 (£7500 PA)
Potential Rent If Refurbished PCM -
£850 (£10,200 PA)

This property can be sold as part of a
deal of 3x flats in Bankside Close and
Greendale Road, both very comparable
areas. Call us for more details!



Key Features 

• NO CHAIN

• Two Bedroom Flat

• Popular Location

• Great Investment
Opportunity

• Priced To Sell

• Allocated Parking

• Garage

• Communal Gardens

• Can Be Sold As Deal Of
3x Flats (See Summary)

£110,000









Floorplan

EPC Rating - E

Tenure - Leasehold

Council Tax Band - A

Local Authority
Coventry City Council

We routinely refer clients to both our recommended Legal Firm and a panel of Financial Services Providers. It is
your decision whether you choose to deal with these companies. In making that decision, you should know that we
receive a referral fee




